
Sign up! Text or email 

me your phone number 

and/or email address 

to sign up to our 

contact list 

orlakate@hotmail.com 

0860842032 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Council Newsletter - February 2015 

�
Dear Parents,  

 

As a Parents’ Council our aim is to work on items that may assist Seamount 

College parents and pupils, or indeed the school itself. Our recent work has 

included running ‘The Careers Night’ for 5th year students in the school, 

providing the book splits facility to lessen the weight of school bags and we 

were involved with the successful running of the Musical last November. 

We had lots of help from parent volunteers over the last few months, we 

thank you for this and hope you will continue to be involved going forward. 

 

This newsletter is a snapshot of things to come in the coming months. If 

you would like to get involved and help out, please get in touch with us. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Orla Keogh – Parents’ Council Secretary 086 0842032   

Mandy Maher – Parent’s Council Chairperson 087 2450288 

 

5th March 2015 

 

The annual parents council 

table quiz will take place on 

the 5h March 2015 @ 8pm in 

Keogh’s Bar, Kinvara.  

 

A table of 4 will cost €40.00. 

As always we would love 

your support. To book your 

table in advance, call Orla on 
086 0842032 

TABLE 

QUIZ 

Our cash for clothing drive 

takes place on Wednesday 4th 

& Thursday the 5th of March .  

We need your unwanted 

clobber to be dropped off to 

the back entrance of the 

school.  (Wednesday from 

3pm to 6pm) Thursday 

8.30am to 10.30am & also 

1.30pm to 4.30pm. 

 

The following will be 

gratefully accepted –  

 

Clothes (clean, dry & in 

wearable condition)  

Curtains, Bedding (except 

duvets and pillows), Towels, 

Pairs of Shoes  

Handbags, Belts    

 

If you feel any of  your items 

can be sold at our Preloved & 

Vintage Evening please pop 

them into a separate bag, but 

this can be dropped off  with 

your bags on the above dates.  

 

Are you available to help 

with the collection?  

 

Thank you to all the parents 

that have volunteered to 

help so far. We are short 

parents from 3-5pm on 

Thursday. If you are 

available and want to give 

your time please get in 

touch with  Orla 086 

0842032 

CASH FOR 

CLOTHING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date: The Parents council main 

fundraiser - a Pre loved / Vintage fashion 

Extravaganza’ will take place on Friday 

24th of April in the Merriman Hotel 

Kinvara. This very exciting evening (first 

of its kind) will feature shopping for a 

bargain on the night (with Pre 

loved/Vintage clothes, shoes, bags & 

accessories on sale at amazing prices).   

 

Our host & guest for the night is TV3’s and 

Irelands much loved stylist Marietta Doran 

whom will be on hand to do an 

informative style talk & tips and advice on 

how to mix & match your 

wardrobe……..Makeup & Hair Demo’s will 

also be available &  finally we will round 

up the evening with a mini fashion 

show…..so definitely Ladies this is truly a 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY!!!  

 

Tickets will go on sale by end of March 

at €20. All in aid of the Seamount Pitch 

fund. 

 

VINTAGE & PRE 

LOVED FASHION 

EVENT 


